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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:20 AM
To: 'Martha Lewis'
Subject: RE: FPL Hike Increase

Good morning Ms. Lewis,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Martha Lewis [mailto:marthalewis438@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 6:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: marthalewis438@yahoo.com 
Subject: FPL Hike Increase 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
I am a senior citizen surviving on a fixed income.  With the cost of living being increased every year, it is very hard for a 
lot of us to survive.  I must have electricity to use my heating pad, keep the air conditioner going, and to keep food from 
perishing. 
 
FpL have a monopoly on us.  They are the only electrical power company around.  It is not fair to increase rate when it is 
not needed. 
Please listen to the voice of the poor people of this state. 
 
 
 
Thank You. 
 
 
Martha Lewis 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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